Dear Club Member

The next AGM of Pennine Canoe Club will be on Wednesday 8th May 2013 7.00 pm at Navigation Pub Mirfield.  Please see the agenda attached with this email.  If you wish to be considered for appointment to one of the club posts which will be vacant, please send an email to viv.kendrick@wynrush.co.uk  or write to 8 Yew Grove, Huddersfield, HD4 5XG by 1st May 2013, with a proposer and seconder, both of whom must be club members or attend the meeting with your proposer or seconder.
We hope that club members will seriously consider taking on one of the vacant roles.
If you already hold one of the club positions, please note that you are expected to provide a report on your area of work (please see agenda item 6).  You may give your report at the meeting or if you send your report to me by 1st May. I will ensure that a composite report is produced and copied for the meeting.
A general club meeting will follow on from the AGM.
Regards
Viv Kendrick

